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Spirit Week
Oct. 28th-Nov. 1st

Monday– Favorite Book 
Character Day
Tuesday – Disney Day
Wednesday – Orange & 
Black Day
Thursday – Costume Day
Friday – PJ & Sneakers 
Day

Please make sure 
costumes can be 
worn throughout 

the day. Shoes are 
required for PJ and 

costume days.  

Fall Field Day
2024 Fall Field Day will 

take place at K-Prep 
Learning Center on 
Friday, October 18th. 

Additional information to 
come.

Need to update your card 
information for tuition 

payments? It’s easy! Go to 
https://www.k-prep.com/tuition-

costs and click on “Customer 
Invoice Access”. Enter the email 

associated with the payment 
account and then see the 

invoices and change payment, if 
needed. If you have difficulty 

logging into your account, please 
contact Ms. Claire at claire@k-

prep.com.
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Colder Weather
Friendly reminder that 
our classes go outside 

twice daily. Don’t forget 
your child’s jacket, 
sweater, hat, etc. 

Illness Prevention
As we move into 

cold/flu season, please 
remember to help us all 
stay healthy by washing 

hands frequently and 
staying home when ill. 

Thank you!
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October is Fire 
Prevention Month! 

For more information on how 
to keep your family safe, visit 
https://www.redcross.org/get-

help/how-to-prepare-for-
emergencies/types-of-

emergencies/fire/fire-safety-
for-kids.html

COAT DRIVE
The Gregory Frey Coat Drive box 

sits just inside the front door. 
We’re are collecting new or 
lightly used sweaters, coats, 
hats, etc. The coat drive was 

created by Gregory’s family after 
his unexpected passing. The 

drive is a non-profit organization 
giving back to the community in 
Gregory’s memory. Help us give 
back to the families who need it 
most this winter! The drive will 
go through Friday, November 

1st. Thank you all for support and 
kindness!

Welcome, Ms. Kaylee! 
Kaylee has recently joined the 

K-Prep team and will be 
working evenings. She has her 

bachelor’s degree in psychology, 
and experience working with 
children and various youth 

services.  We’re excited for her 
to join the team! 


